From: Bill Ahern

To: Shirley Gibson
Subject: FW: Habitat for Humanity Event on July 27th
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 3:28:59 PM

Hi Shirley — here is the email from Golden Beach Associates that you requested.
Bill

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Gene Dillahunty <gened422@hotmail.com>

Date: Tue, Mar 19, 2019 at 3:13 PM

Subject: Habitat for Humanity Event on July 27th

To: Bill Ahern <1921.ahern@gmail.com>

Cc: Mike Mueller <mikemueller33@att.net>, gleatherbur eoplepc.com
<gleatherbury@peoplepc.com>, Dale Kunz <Dale.kunz@biworldwide.com>

Hi Bill -

On March 5th, the Board of Directors of Golden Beach Associates, Inc. (GBAI) passed a
resolution to work with Habitat for Humanity to support the proposed Bike-Boat-Beach Relay
and help make it a success. HFH has permission to use the private Golden Beach Access on
July 27th for the event - details to be worked out as the event organization develops. We
have put the HFH event on our easement calendar - reserved for the HFH event all day July
27th.

One point: We assume that HFH will have event liability insurance for the day. GBAI requests
that GBAI be named as an insured as well.

Keep us posted as the details develop. We'll do what we can to help make it a success. The
next GBAI Board meetings will be April 2nd and May 7th, 6:30 pm at the Venice Library. We
would like you to come to one or both of those meetings to brief us on the developing details
of the event. We will not have Board meetings in June or July (off for the summer), so one or
both of those earlier meetings would be good time for you to update us to make sure
everyone stays on the same page.

Gene Dillahunty
GBAI Vice President
Ph. 485-2252
650-743-2659
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